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10th January 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian 

We are excited to remind you that Science Week will start on Monday 20th January 2020. 

It will be taking place in both the Infant and Junior schools. 

This year, the theme is ‘Famous Scientists’. Throughout the week, children will be re-

creating investigations that famous, real scientists carried out to help them make a 

particular discovery. They will also find out about how 'modern day' scientists have carried 

on their work today.  

As part of Science Week, we have arranged for Fizz Pop Science to visit from Tuesday 

21st to Friday 24th January. They will be running assemblies and workshops for all children 

from Reception to Year 6. Children will learn about a range of topics and themes 

appropriate to their year group, including Darwin’s evolution, how rainbows are formed, 

and ‘Hair Raising Electrons’.  The workshops will provide an exciting and interactive 

opportunity for children to get involved in science. 

On Friday 24th January, we are having a scientific fancy dress competition! We ask that 

children come into school in costume as a famous scientist or as themselves as a future 

scientist. We will be awarding prizes for the best fancy dress at the end of the day. Please 

see overleaf for help with ideas! 

We hope you are looking forward to Science Week 2020. 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Homer, Miss Wood, Mr Wilson and Miss English  
The Science Team 
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As part of our Science Week in January, we are having a scientific fancy dress 

competition! On Friday 24th January we ask that children come into school in costume 

as a famous scientist or as themselves as a future scientist. We will be awarding prizes 

for the best fancy dress at the end of the day. 

Here are some ideas: 

         Mary Anning                  Charles Darwin        Mae Jemison              Galileo  

 

 

 

 

  

     Walter McAfee         Charles Mackintosh      Ibn al-Haytham          Marie Curie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing your amazing costumes! 

 
  
 


